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Nathisha Singh     Transnet Group Capital     KZN

From: peter@sawinelist.co.za
Sent: 07 July 2014 12:30 AM
To: Vanessa Stippel
Cc: Evan Rodda; Bruce Flint; Andy autoweenie
Subject: Objection:  Berth 203 to 205 Expansion EIA - Amended EIA Report

Dear Vanessa 
 
Please record my firm objection to the proposed expansion project, namely the Expansion of Berth 203 to 205 of the container berth in Durban 
Harbour. 
 
As an ardent fly fisherman I am keenly aware of the sensitivity of the potentially affected and the impact to numerous species that use the harbour 
sandbank as a nursery. 
 
A far greater number of endemic species will be adversely affected by dredging and dredging plumes as this will affect areas all over the delicate 
harbour area due to tidal action. 
 
I hereby urge the harbour authority responsible for this project to reconsider the environmental and social impact of this project and also lodge my 
strongest objection possible to this project. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Peter Butler 
083 961 6619 


